
 
 
 

 
Telephone:  020 7066 8080 
Email:         foi@fca.org.uk 

 

 
 
[by email] 
 
 
 

 6 December 2017 
 
Our Ref:  FOI5442 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information : Right to know request 
 
Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the Act), for 
information about how many views/page visits has the FCA Register had in the last 24 
months. 
 
Your request has now been considered. For the period 01/11/2015 to 01/11/2017, there 
were 70.6m page views, of which 61.4m were unique page views (source: Google 
Analytics). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Information Disclosure Team 
 
 


